

Name: _____ Class: _____ Date: _____

PISNO PREVERJANJE ZNANJA IZ ANGLEŠČINE- 6. razred

A BRALNO RAZUMEVANJE

Read and tick. (Preberi besedilo in odkljukaj trditev: **T** (true/prav), **F** (false/narobe), **NT** (not in the text/ ni v besedilu).)

Hello!

I am writing this letter to describe my school: Bill Watterson's school. It's a primary school. I like my school. It is a bit old, but it's cool. The teachers are nice, and we have lots of activities, so we never get bored.

There are interesting places to go. There is a big playground. Some pupils like going there after classes to play football. That's my favourite sport: I call it *Calvinball*. I created my rules...

There is also a library with lots of old books. In the library there aren't only books; there is a television, a computer and some magazines. We can play chess or even cards in there.

Then there are classrooms. They are so many. There is one computer room. Pupils can go there to do their project works or homework. This is the best place for me.

Finally, there is a music room. I play the flute. I think I play it well, but my teacher doesn't think so.



I really like studying here. My favourite subjects are English and Maths.

I love my timetable. I get up at 7:25 to come to school every day. I have classes at 8:20. I finish at 3 p.m. every day. It gives me time to do after-school activities like theatre. I am studying languages and I go to the Language Club three times a week. There I can read magazines in German and French, watch a foreign video and listen to music.

Write to me soon.

Your friend,

Calvin

	T	F	NT
0. Calvin goes to Bill Watterson primary school.	✓		
1. The students are bored with activities there.			
2. All pupils play football after school.			
3. Calvinball is Calvin's football.			
4. There is a game room in front of the library.			
5. You can read, watch TV and use a PC in the library.			
6. Pupils can write their project in the computer room.			
7. Calvin's teacher thinks Calvin plays the flute well.			
8. Calvin likes getting up early.			
9. Calvin goes to theatre and language club.			
10. Calvin reads magazines in two foreign languages.			

B BESEDIŠČE

1 Match the **LEARNING VERBS** to the phrases. (Glagoli učenja. Poveži številke in črke.)

1 use	a for a test
2 revise	b English
3 go	c a dictionary
4 practise	d questions
5 ask	e to classes
6 do	f homework

1 _____ 2 _____ 3 _____

4 _____ 5 _____ 6 _____

2 **SCHOOL SUBJECTS.** What's in the picture? (Zapiši, kateri šolski predmet je na sliki.)



3 **LANGUAGES and COMMUNICATION.** Write the missing letters. (Jezik in komunikacija. Zapiši manjkajoče črke.)

1 Young children sometimes call the **a** _____ 'the ABC'.

2 The word 'Australia' has nine **l** _____.

3 ☺ is the **s** _____ for 'happy'.

4 How many **l** _____ do you speak?

5 'Communication' is a long **w** _____.

4 **What language do they speak?** (Katere jezike govorijo v teh državah?)

1 Slovenia - _____ 2 Australia - _____

3 Austria - _____ 4 Russia - _____

5 Turkey - _____ 6 France - _____

5 **Write the dates in words.** (Zapiši datum z besedo.)

1 20 / 6 _____ *It's the twentieth of June*

2 2 / 3 _____

3 12 / 2 _____

4 3 / 8 _____

5 1 / 7 _____

C RABA JEZIKA

1 PRESENT SIMPLE. Complete the chart. (*Navadni sedanjik. Dopolni tabelo s trdilno, nikalno in vprašalno obliko.*)

affirmative +	negative -	question ?
I buy a lot of fruit.		
	You don't run fast.	
		Does he wash his hair?
We write emails.		
		Do they dance salsa?

2 PRESENT SIMPLE questions and short answers. (*Navadni sedanjik. Dopolni vprašalnice in kratko odgovori, kot je nakazano.*)

1. Does Kate practise speaking at home? (✓) Yes, she does.
2. _____ your grandparents live in London? (x) _____
3. _____ they study German at school? (x) _____
4. _____ you use a dictionary in class? (✓) _____
5. _____ Henry cook at home? (x) _____

3 PRESENT SIMPLE. Complete the text with the given verbs in the correct form.
(Navadni sedanjik. Dopolni besedilo o deklici Conny s pravilno obliko glagola.)

come, play, read, get up, start, go 2x, have, watch, do

Conny _____ at half past seven. Then she _____ breakfast and _____ to school with her brother. School _____ at half past nine. She _____ home from school at quarter past three. Then Conny sometimes _____ tennis with her friends. Later she _____ her homework. After that she _____ TV or _____ a book. She _____ to bed at nine o'clock.